
 

Forward Motion Insider Update – November 26, 2018 

 

Great News for GCS Supporters! 

 

Dear Insider,  

We have a fantastic opportunity on #GivingTuesday to continue and/or generate 

new excitement to move the needle for our Forward Motion Campaign!  Facebook 

and PayPal are teaming up to MATCH DONATIONS made through Facebook on 

NOVEMBER 27TH - up to $7 million!  

Please think of #GCSForwardMotion early tomorrow - EVEN IF you have 

already given – by visiting this Facebook link to make a donation, and widely 

spreading our news by sharing the link with your friends and family.    

Through the prior quiet phase of our Forward Motion Campaign, and subsequent 

launch of the public phase in April 2018, we have earned $2,339,000 by partnering 

with families, friends, and community members like you. Your contribution makes 

an impact on the futures of the young children in our community, whether you 

donate $100, $1,000, $10,000 or more. Every donation made brings us closer to 

our goal of $3.85 million.  We can't do it without you! 

Many thanks for your attention and support, 

  

Debbie MacDonald, Trustee and Forward Motion Committee Member 

dmacdonald@gcsforwardmotion.org 
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